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My fellow Stewards—“Stewardship our Way of Life” 
♦ Receive God’s gifts gratefully 
♦ Cultivate them responsibly 
♦ Share them lovingly in justice with others 
♦ Return them with increase to the Lord 

Teach us to be the very building….the people of God. 

Online Giving is a great way to help our 
administrative staff while supporting your 
church.  Signing up is easy—you can use 
a computer, tablet, or smartphone.  Just 
go to our church website:  
www.stscholasticaparish.org and click on 
the Online Giving logo to get started.                     

Need help setting up Online Giving?  
Contact: 

Our Sunday Visitor  
800-348-2886, ext. 2 or onlinegiving@osv.com 

Welcome to St. Scholastica Parish Office! 
 Visitors will check in at the front desk, and the staff member 

on duty will direct all visitors to their meeting room or 
appointment.   

As a gentle reminder please do not come to the parish 
facilities if you are not feeling well.  

Has your credit card information changed?  
Do you have a new expiration date?  Be sure 
to update information for all of your 
automatic payments, including  
Online Giving!!!!  

Total On Line Givers .......................................................... 146 
Total On Line Gifts ................................................... $7,029.50 
Total Weekend Stewardship ................................... $22,297.70 

May 18 & 19, 2024 
 

Total Envelopes .................................................................... 225 
Amount Collected-Envelopes ................................ $12,415.20 
Amount Collected-Loose .......................................... $3,263.00 
Total Amount Collected.......................................... $15,678.20 

Our Mission 

As a welcoming people, with Jesus as our foundation, 
we are the Catholic Community of St. Scholastica Parish.  

Guided by the Holy Spirit and the Scriptures and 
strengthened by the Eucharist, we humbly and joyfully 
accept our baptismal call to share our time, talents, and 
treasures to support and nurture each other and those in 

need. 

All those visiting the parish are invited to stop by the 
“Welcoming Center” in the Breezeway of the Church to 

pick up information about our parish.  Registration 
forms can be found in this area and once completed can 
be placed in the offertory basket at Mass.  The form can 
also be downloaded from our web site.  If you need any 
assistance in completing the form, please don’t hesitate 

to contact us at 630.985.2351, ext. 122.  We would also 
be happy to take your information over the phone. 

Welcome 

 

We encourage everyone to consider using the Sunday 
Offertory Envelopes or Online Giving as a way of giving to 

the Lord the “first fruits” of the “treasure” you have received. 

Parish Office Hours 
Monday and Tuesday, 8 am to 6 pm 

Wednesday through Friday, 8 am to 4 pm 
Saturday and Sunday, Closed  

Please call the office at 630.985.2351x122 before you 
come, as office hours are subject to change. 

Scan the QR code and you will be taken to our 
online giving portal at Our Sunday Visitor - 
OSV. Set up one time or recurring donations 
for Sunday Offerings (Stewardship) or peruse 
the site for special collections and set them up 
too! Thank you and God Bless you for your 
continued support and generosity!  

Go! 

In Matthew’s gospel, the last words of Jesus to the disciples 
before ascending have three key elements:  go, baptize, I’m 
with you.  Therefore, living after the resurrection of Jesus 
means three things.  (1) Do not stay where it is safe; shed your 
doubt; go everywhere to everyone.  (2) Baptizing into and 
teaching about resurrected life go together.  That is why the 
baptismal catechumenate (OCIA) always spends so much time 
and effort in formation before an Easter Vigil.  Time with 
parents and their babies, too.  (3) We are not alone.  Matthew 
ends with Jesus declaring, “I am with you always” just as this 
gospel began with the Virgin’s birth of Emmanuel (God is 
with us.).  
 

†  What doubt do I have about God, about belief, about 
Church, about living in this world?  Where can I turn? 

  

†  What ongoing formation in baptismal living do I need now? 
  

†  To whom am I called to “go” - someone to be with, to do 
for? 



This past week was filled with 
many acƟviƟes just as almost 
any week in our parochial life 
here at St. ScholasƟca Parish. 
Quite oŌen we think that 
everything moves along 
smoothly, but a reality check 
will usually reveal that there are 

several bumps along the way.  This past week we 
celebrated the graduaƟon of our eighth‐grade class.  A 
very exciƟng moment for the students and their families, 
but soon they will discover that the path they must 
follow into the future is a lot longer than they realized. 
No maƩer what you know there is always something 
more to learn.  However, we do wish them success in 
their next step in the educaƟonal process and their 
future and their conƟnued growth as Catholics.  This 
Sunday we celebrate the Solemnity of the Holy Trinity. 
Sounds simple, but aŌer many centuries we sƟll barely 
comprehend what the Holy Trinity is.  It is definitely a 
mystery of faith.  Although the Trinity is a mystery, many 
believers do enjoy a familiarity with the Father, Son, and 
Holy Spirit and have made them a part of their daily 
prayer lives.  When believers enter a church they 
normally reach for holy water in the font, or in the 
bapƟsmal font and they bless themselves while signing 
themselves on their forehead, their shoulders while 
saying, “In the name of the Father, and of the Son and of 
the Holy Spirit,” they do it effortlessly and automaƟcally. 

AddiƟonally, when they kneel to pray, they once again 
begin by making the Sign of the Cross.  Believers easily 
address the mysterious Trinity, the triune God.  There is 
no hesitaƟon or fear.  But as many of you are aware of, 
the mystery of the Holy Trinity has been at the center of 
many controversies among poliƟcians, emperors, and 
theologians, and even crowds of people fought on the 
streets in the fourth century because of their personal 
understanding, or lack of understanding about the Holy 
Trinity.  OŌen at the heart of these baƩles was the 
quesƟon of One God and three disƟnct Persons. 
Fortunately, a preacher by the name of Athanasius and a 
bishop by the name of Ambrose used philosophy, 
scripture, and tradiƟon to come to some responses about 
the Trinity:  Athanasius guided the Council of Nicaea in 
325 AD to come to a creedal statement about the Trinity. 
It is not easy, but we sƟll pracƟce our faith with the 
mystery of the Trinity.  Great minds like Tertullian, St. 
Gregory of Nyssa, St. Thomas Aquinas are just few of our 
ancestors in faith who tried to explain a Triune God and 
we sƟll are trying to wrap our minds around this loving 
God.  Although the Trinity is a mystery, as believers we 
enjoy a familiarity with it and have made the Trinity part 
of our daily prayer lives.  Other than the Holy Trinity, we 
too are mysteries.  It is only aŌer we conƟnue to grow 
that we learn about ourselves, our personal talents, and 
capabiliƟes, etc.  May this week be one of growing closer 
to the Holy Trinity.  Have a great and healthy week. 

Your Weekly Message 
from Fr. Norbert, CR 

Fr. Norb, C.R. 
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Raffle Ticket Sales for  
support of the CongregaƟon  

of the ResurrecƟon 
 

This weekend we will be selling 
raffle Ɵckets to support the Senior 
Priests and Brothers and the 
FormaƟon Program for the 
CongregaƟon of the ResurrecƟon.  

Tickets are $25 each or 6 for $100.  If you are not 
prepared to purchase the Ɵckets we will have envelopes 
for you to mail them.  The parish of the first place winner 
will receive a $500 bonus.  If raffles are not your thing, a 
basket for donaƟons will be available. 

The 27th Annual Gala will be on September 29 at 

Allegra Banquets in Schiller Park, Illinois.  For dinner 

reservaƟons call or email Brother Bill Hallas at: 773‐320‐

5782 or whallascr@gmail.com.  



To request to be added or removed from the cancer list, 
please contact the office at 630.985.2351, ext.122.  In order 

to keep the list up to date, names will be 
removed automatically after six months. 

We Pray for Our Deceased  
and Their Families 

 

Leonard C Karp 
Father of Mary (Jeffrey) Grunewald, Joseph Karp,  

Jane (James) Gorecki, Gregory (Diane) Karp,  
Lora (Jeffrey) Novak, & Tim (Susan) Karp 

Grandfather of 13 
Great-grandfather of 17 

 

Jason Christopher Graunke 
Husband of Anne Petruczenko 

Father of Henry Graunke, Ryker Stevenson,  
Roland Stevenson, & Emmanuele Petruczenko 

Son of James (Alison) Graunke &  
Janet (Richard) Slater 

 

George Rehor 
Husband of Karen Ptak 

Father of Stacy (Greg) Cetera & Robyn (Tim) Horn 
Grandfather of 7 

Great-grandfather of 1 
 

Diane Carik 
Wife of Tom Carik 

Mother of Colleen Carik & Beth (Chris) Bogacz 
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CANCER IS LIMITED…. 
 

It cannot cripple love, It cannot shatter hope,  
It cannot corrode faith, It cannot eat away peace,  

It cannot destroy confidence, It cannot shut out memories,  
It cannot silence courage, It cannot invade the soul,  

It cannot reduce eternal life, It cannot quench the spirit,  
It cannot lessen the power of the Resurrection. 

IN OUR THOUGHTS  
AND PRAYERS: 

 

SP4 Brian Dilger, Lance Corporal Jaleasia Reed,  
Captain Joe Chambers, 1st Lt Rachel Schlitter,  
Corporal Donte Reed, Airman Robert Rouille,  

VT Claire Gieseke, PVT Michaelangelo Zaucha Fernandez,  
ET 1 Kim Bellavia, LT Michael Bellavia,  

Sargent Daron J. Reed, SPC Matthew Aubele,  
PFC SGT Eric Kuchta, Staff SGT Kyle Gulley,  
PFC Sebastian Elapumkal, SGT Trent Johnson,   

SPC Samantha Rapp, PVT Jake Higley,  
Captain Mark F. Luneburg, PFC Michael Jacobson,  

EMF-K Karl Gieseke, NSM Larry J. Threadgill,  
LTC Noel Sioson, Major Brady Sexton,  

Ensign Randall Jacob Hopkins, MFN Jesse Kolek,  
Major Kenneth Schlorf, Sergeant Donald J. May,  
Staff SGT Ryan Gulley, Major David G. Mack 

Continue to Pray for Our Friends and Family who are in 
Active Duty in the Military.   

If you would like loved ones who are on 
active duty in the military to be included 
on the bulletin board in the Breezeway, 
drop pictures off in the Parish Office. 

Arranging a Funeral 
 

Arrangements for a Funeral Mass are made through the 
Funeral Home you choose.  The Funeral Home will contact 
the Parish Administration Center to schedule the Mass.   
If arrangements will not be made through a funeral home, 
please contact the Parish Administration Center at 
630.985.2351x122 for assistance.  More information can be 
found on the Parish Web Site:  www.stscholasticaparish.org  

St. Peregrine 

Pray for Us 

Please Pray for Our Friends and Family  
Battling Cancer 

Congratulations on the birth of your child and thank you for 
taking the first step with your child on a life-long journey of 
faith.  In preparation for this very joyous celebration you are 
required to take part in an on-line Baptismal Preparation 
Program.  Please call Marisa at 630.985.2351x122 or e-mail 
mtrevino@stscholasticaparish.org for more information and 
to sign up for the course.  Baptisms can only be scheduled 
after completion of the baptismal course.   

Sacrament of Baptism 

Rudy Vrchota, Isabella Casillas,  

Rita Ramsey, Alexander Napierkowski,  

Lila Ramos, Mary Coghlan, Jess Santos,  

Lynn Gasmen, Mary Reynolds,  

Marcella Fanning  
 

If you or a member of your immediate family are in need 
of prayer, please contact the Parish Office at 985-2351, 
ext. 122, and we will place the name in the bulletin.  
Names will remain in the bulletin for 4 weeks unless you 
call to have prayers extended.  

Karen Rehor, Pat Wright, Tom Feliksik,  
Catherine Tallon, Paul Rotella,  
Paul Gorsline, Walter Shiffer,  

Donna Prepejchal, Marilene Mariano, 
Bruce Schaffer, Jennifer Bailey,  

Barbara Knierim, Jim Fus,  
Johnny Andrews, Richard Buban,  
Heather McMillen, Carol Knott,  

Nora Sanstad, Jerry Munley,  
Mary Joy Germo, Deb Sharbak,  
Marlene Talaski, Sonja Rudny,  

Celeste Aguzino, Sandra Woodring,  
Clem Campbell, Judy Retterer 



ARE YOU MOVING??? 
If you are moving, please let us know your new address by  

calling the parish office at 630.985.2351 (ext. 122),  dropping a 
short note to the office, or indicate a change of address on 
your weekly envelope.  If you are leaving the parish, please let 
us know so you will not receive mailings. Sacrament of Marriage 

 

Preparation for marriage involves special 
instruction for the couple. Notification to the 
Parish Administration Center is required 
at least 6 months in advance. Please call 
Sue at the Parish Administration Center, 985-2351, ext. 124, 
for more information.  

Mass Schedule    
 

Weekend 
Saturday  .............................. 4:30 P.M. 
Sunday .......................... 8 A.M., 10 A.M. and 12 NOON 
 

Daily 
Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday & Friday ... 8:30 A.M. 
 

Sacrament of Reconciliation  
Saturday ............................................ 3:30 – 4:15 P.M. 

 

Would you like to provide a fresh floral 
arrangement to adorn the sanctuary of our 
church on a given Sunday? This is a wonderful 

opportunity to commemorate a special event, i.e. a 
birth, wedding anniversary, anniversary of a loved 

one’s death, etc. Your name and the occasion will be 
published in the bulletin.  To order your arrangement 

and secure the date you wish simply contact The 
parish office at 630.985.2351, ext. 122. Seventy-five 

dollars will cover the cost and the Art and 
Environment Committee will take care of the rest!  

Jessica Gomez 
 

& 
 

Dustin McMillan 

United in Marriage 
 

May 25, 2024 

Pulpit Announcements need to be to Lisa 
Riedl:   lriedl@stscholasticaparish.org 

by 9 am the Tuesday before the weekend 

The Tabernacle Candle 
"In accordance with traditional custom, near 
the tabernacle a special lamp, fueled by oil 

or wax, should be kept alight to indicate and 
honor the presence of Christ." (General 
Instruction of the Roman Missal 316)  If 

you would like to make a donation in honor 
or in memory of a loved one, please call the 

Parish Office.  The donation is $10.  The 
candle offering is for one week. 

The Tabernacle Candle 
is offered this week for: 

 

Michael T. Endres 
 

By: Gayle Endres 
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Social Concerns &  
Service Programs 

Important Phone Numbers                              
Confidential Emergency Financial Assistance 

630.985.2351x3 
West Suburban Community Pantry (food assistance) 

630.512.9921 
For Sick, Homebound and Hospital Visits ........ …
630.985.2351x122 
Birthright (Crisis Pregnancy)  .............................. 630.355.9888 
Catholic Charities (Crisis Pregnancy) ................. 630.495.9850 
Domestic Violence Hotline  .................................. 630.469.5650 
Hope’s Front Door………………. ....................... 630.322.9803 
F.I.S.H. Food Pantry & Clothes Closet .................. 630.964.7776 

Volunteers Needed 
Catholic Communion Ministry 

Good Samaritan Hospital – Downers Grove 
Contact: Gail Miskowicz‐Retz at 
Gail.Miskowicz‐Retz@aah.org 

or 
630‐852‐5347 

Father’s Day “Spiritual Bouquets”  
 

ParƟcipants of the St. ScholasƟca STORM Mission 
Trips will be selling Father’s Day “Spiritual Bouquets” 

aŌer all of the Masses on the weekends of  
Sunday, June 2, and Sunday, June 9.    

 

The cards will include one Mass for each month of the 
next year that will honor Fathers.  They can be purchased 

as a giŌ for a living father, or in remembrance of a 
deceased father.  We will include all names in the 

bulleƟn for Fathers. The requested donaƟon is $10 per 
card and all profits will benefit the Youth Ministry 

Summer Trips.  Cards are also available in the Parish 
Office. 

If you would like addiƟonal informaƟon, please contact 
Jennifer Olson at 630‐985‐2351x138  
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How Can I Get to the Parish  
During Road ConstrucƟon? 

 

ConstrucƟon on Janes Avenue began Wednesday, April 
24 and will conƟnue through the end of the summer.  
During Phase I, only northbound traffic will be allowed on 
Janes Avenue from 83rd Street to the driveway closest to 
Dunkin Donuts south of 75th Street.  Southbound traffic 
will be diverted to Woodward Avenue, where you will be 
allowed to come north on Janes Avenue (traffic may be 
slow due to construcƟon) to the front entrance to the 
parish parking lot.  Another way to access our parking lot 
from the north is to take Woodridge Drive south (this is the 
stop light between Janes Avenue and 53rd) to Jonquil, 
where you will turn leŌ.  Jonquil ends at Chestnut, where 
you will follow the road, curving right.  You can then access 
the parking lot to the leŌ. 

Please share this informaƟon with friends and family who 
may be planning on aƩending First Communion, Funerals, 
Weddings, or 8th Grade GraduaƟon. 

Visit the Village web site for more informaƟon. 
www.woodridgeil.gov 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION CATECHISTS NEEDED 
 

QuesƟon . . . who was a significant individual in your life 
who shared their faith with you or taught you how to pray? 
Was it a parent? Grandparent? Teacher? Neighbor? Friend? 
 

There conƟnues to be a new generaƟon of children who 
need to learn about God, and how to live a good and holy 
life. This generaƟon needs good teachers and catechists. 
 

Serving as a catechist, helping children with their faith 
formaƟon is a very important evangelizaƟon. At our 
bapƟsm we are called to share the faith with others. 
Watching children learn about the Church and grow in their 
relaƟonship with God is a wonderful experience. 
 

Please prayerfully consider being a catechist. Training and 
materials will be provided. Next RE school year we will 
need addiƟonal catechists to properly serve the number of 
students we will have. Right now, our Tuesday classes are 
very large, and we need to 
provide the students with appropriate support and 
supervision as our numbers conƟn‐ ue to grow. 
 

SomeƟmes people are afraid to respond to an invitaƟon to 
teach because they feel they do not have the skills. If that is 
what you are thinking . . . please take the Ɵme to speak to 
me or our newly hired Director of Religious EducaƟon, 
Alison Chandler, who will be starƟng in June. 
 

We have the following specific needs for Catechists: 
Tuesdays 4:15 – 5:30 – Grades 3, 5 
and 7. Tuesdays 6:00 – 7:15 – Grades 3, 4, 5, 6 and 7. 
 

Chris Hannigan‐Wiehn 
630‐985‐9255x117 
religiousformaƟon@stscholasƟcaparish.org 



8      The Most Holy Trinity—May 26, 2024 

www.facebook.com/stscholasticaparish/woodridgeil 

Are you, or someone  
you know, widowed?     

 

If you have been recently widowed and are still 
struggling with the loss, or if you have been 
widowed for some time and need something 
to get you “over the hump” because you 

seem stuck in one spot, this program is designed to help you 
move on with life while still treasuring your past and its 
precious memories. 
 

This unique retreat/workshop will be held at 
 St. Julie’s Parish.  The Joyful Again! program is for both 
men and women (all ages) who have been widowed and are 
still trying to find hope and new joy in life.   All are welcome. 
 

What: Retreat/workshop for Widowed Men & Women 
When: June 23rd and 24th, 2024  
Where: St. Julie’s Parish, 7399 W 159th St, Tinley Park, Illinois  
60477 
 For further information, call:  708-354-7211. 

e-mail us at joyfulagain7211@gmail.com  
website:  www.joyfulagain.org  

Spring 2024 
 

Thank you to you and your church for your very generous 
donaƟon.  We so appreciate your help. 

On behalf of all those who received one of the packets 
and the recipients of those cards and leƩers, we say Thank 
You! These liƩle gestures of loving concern do make a 
difference. 

This is how one woman expressed her graƟtude for the 
packet she received? 

 

"I pray this finds you all and your families at home in good 
health and spirit. Today, April 10th, we were blessed with 
beauƟful greeƟng cards to send to our loved ones at 
home. I do thank you for thinking about us here, the 
incarcerated. It means a lot. God bless you, keep you, 
shine His face on you and mulƟply your blessings." 

 

This year we distributed almost 5150 packets to women, 
men and youth imprisoned in 17 jails and prisons.  These 
packets had the potenƟal for reminding 25,750 people that 
they were remembered and that there are people who 
care. 

It is not too soon to start planning for our Christmas card 
project.  Would your group be willing to host a Christmas in 
July (or later) party to sign cards? Contact us.  We will help 
you set it up. Note that postage costs are probably 
increasing again July 1st.  Buy stamps before that happens. 

 

For next Mother's Day, we will need: 
��Blank and Thinking of You cards.  Remember we have 

limited use of any cards with gliƩer or anything glued or 
pasted on them. Also, prisons are now banning cards/
envelopes with messages wriƩen with marker or crayon 

��Golf sized pencils without an eraser   
��Zip lock bags 
��Lunch bags – be sure they are at least 5 1/8” by 3 1/8” by 

10 5/8” 
 

Again, we thank you for every way you are involved in 
our projects. You are making a difference. Please share our 
thanks with any in your group who helped.  
 

Sincerely, 
 

Shawn Denning       
Co‐Chair, Mother’s Day & 
Christmas card projects 
  

Jana Minor   
Co‐Chair, MD & 
Christmas cards  
  

Marv Baldwin 
ExecuƟve Director 



This weekend we celebrate the 
Solemnity of the Most Holy Trinity. 
Do you realize that the sign of the 
cross serves as an abbreviated form of 
the Apostles’ Creed? Touching our 
forehead, breast, and shoulders (and in 
some cultures, our lips as well), we 
declare our belief in the Father, the 
Son, and the Holy Spirit. Every time 
we begin and end a prayer with the 
sign of the cross, we celebrate our 
belief in the Most Holy Trinity! 

Also, we are still focusing on the Nationwide Eucharistic 
Revival. For this journey, the USCCB reserved Corpus 
Christi Sunday 2022 through Pentecost 2025.  
Another worldwide Catholic event has been taking place 
over the past couple of years and will culminate in a synod 
in Rome this October. The Synod on Synodality is Pope 
Francis’s initiative for the Catholic Church to 
collaboratively chart its path in the modern era, emphasizing 
listening, discernment, and mission.  
 

The following prayer is a slightly modified version of one 
put forth by the Vatican. Please pray in thanksgiving and 
petition for all we have and all we look forward to.    

† Come, You who make all things new! 
† Come, Holy Spirit, soul of the Church: gather into unity 

and make fruitful the toil, the hope, and the desire of each 
one involved in the Synod and the Eucharistic Revival, we 
invoke you. 

† Come, gentle Breath of God, who in Jesus revives the 
dwindling flame, and restore vigor to the bruised reed, we 
call upon you. 

† Come, Creator Spirit, who restores parched bones, gathers 
the lost, and brings into dialogue languages that do not 
recognize each other, we beseech you. 

† Come, burning fire of God, who purifies every vain 
thought, burning and transforming every sadness into the 
joy of new birth, we implore you. 

† Come, Beauty of the lowly and the poor, build up the 
beautiful bride of the Lamb through the tears of those who 
love peace and hunger for justice, we invoke you. 

† Come, God’s Forgiveness, and convert us to your breath 
that reconciles us for a new fellowship, we call upon you. 

† Come, unapproachable Wisdom, and fill us with your 
synodal gifts through your True Presence.   

† Come, unfailing Hope of the Church, and stir up dreams 
and desires according to the heart of God which, to the 
human eye, seem impossible, we implore you. 

† We pray these petitions in the name of the Father, and of 
the Son, and of the Holy Spirit. Amen.             

  
Praying with you, 
Shawn 
Shawn Denning-Ross 
Parishioner 
sdenning@stscholasticaparish.org 

TRINITY PRAYER  
 

What a mystery you are, God. 
God the Father, help me to root my identity in You 

as my father. 
God the Son, help me to live as Your beloved. 
God the Holy Spirit, help me to know You as 

closely as the breath in my lungs. 
 

 - Amen. 
 

©LPi 
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NaƟonal EucharisƟc Holy Hour 
Against Racism 

Sunday, June 2, 2024, 4‐6 pm in 
the Chapel 

 

Jesus offers himself on the Cross and in the eucharist to 
fulfill his Father’s will that we become one human family, 
free of all division and strife.  Come join members of the 
St. ScholasƟca Parish Family for a Holy Hour Against 
Racism on June 2, 2024, from 4 to 6 pm in the Chapel.  It 
will begin with EucharisƟc AdoraƟon for one hour with 
the Holy Hour Against Racism beginning at 5 pm. 
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Publish Date Copy Due Date Send to Publisher 

June 9 May 29 May 31 

June 16 June 6 June 11 

June 23 June 13 June 18 

June 30 June 20 June 25 

Please Note Upcoming Bulletin Deadlines 

Monday, May 27th 

Memorial Day Holiday—All Offices & Facilities Closed 
 

Tuesday, May 28th 

No Scheduled Evening Meetings 
 

Wednesday, May 29th 
No Scheduled Evening Meetings 

 

Thursday, May 30th 

No Scheduled Evening Meetings 
 

Friday, May 31st 

10:00 am—J.O.Y. Group Angels & Saints Presentation in 
Room 112 

No Scheduled Evening Meetings 
 

Saturday, June 1st 

7:30 am—Knights of Columbus Blood Drive in Activity 
Center 

8:00 am—Diocese of Joliet One Day Steubenville 
Conference at Lewis University 

3:30 pm—Christian Outreach Father’s Day Gift Collection 
in Breezeway 

4:00 pm—Welcoming Committee at Welcome Kiosk 
5:15 pm—S.T.O.R.M. Youth Ministry Father’s Day Spiritual 

Bouquet Sale in Breezeway 
 

Sunday, June 2nd 

7:30 am—Christian Outreach Father’s Day Gift Collection 
in Breezeway 

7:30 am—Welcoming Committee at Welcome Kiosk 
8:15 am—S.T.O.R.M. Youth Ministry Father’s Day Spiritual 

Bouquet Sale in Breezeway 
 

For a complete calendar, visit the calendar page on  
the Parish Web Site at www.stscholasticaparish.org  

Resurrection Perpetual Memorials  

The Priests and Brothers of the 
Resurrection will remember your 
loved one throughout the year.  

Available by calling the Parish Office. 

† denotes deceased...  
 

Monday, May 27, Weekday in Ordinary Time 
St. Augustine of Canterbury, Bishop 

Memorial Day 
8:30 a.m.—† Rosela Mendoza—Bob & Deb Spiewak 
  

Tuesday, May 28, Weekday in Ordinary Time 
8:30 a.m.—† Elizabeth Nikkila—Glas Family 
 † Michael T. Endres—Gayle Endres 

† Jan Leifel—Jerry & Mary Jane Munley 
   In Thanksgiving—Jane Buena 

 

Wednesday, May 29, Weekday in Ordinary Time 
St. Paul VI, Pope 

8:30 a.m.—Marge Novak [Birthday]—Rosary Friends 
                  Clem & Mary Campbell [55th Wedding 

Anniversary]—Family 
† Jason Graunke—Balogh Family 
† Cathy Lumb—Clem & Mary Campbell 
† Pat Donoghue—Russell Retterer & Diana Stolte 

Families 
 

Thursday, May 30, Weekday in Ordinary Time 
No Public Mass 

       

Friday, May 31, The Visitation of the Blessed Virgin Mary 
8:30 a.m.—SCHOOL MASS 
               † Mary Whitney—Jim & Lynda Wagner 
 

Saturday, June 1, St. Justin, Martyr 
 

Vigil: The Most Holy Body and Blood of Christ 
(Corpus Christi) 

4:30 p.m.—INTENTIONS FROM FATHER’S DAY SPIRITUAL 
BOUQUETS 

 † Jim Picek—Dn. Tom & Desiree Marciani 
 

Sunday, June 2, The Most Holy Body and Blood of Christ 
(Corpus Christi) 

8:00 a.m.—The Parish Family of St. Scholastica 
10:00 a.m.—† Darlene Feliksik—Tom Feliksik 
12:00 p.m.—† Bernadette Bosco—Theresa Hughes 
2:00 p.m.—BAPTISMS 
4:00 p.m.—HOLY HOUR AGAINST RACISM 


